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Dear Parent 
 
I hope you and your family are looking forward to the festive period ahead and 
your child(ren) has settle into to the Scout section. I have a few things to inform 
you of: 

1. Scout Section Investiture 
2. Ice Skating – Christmas Activity 
3. Christmas break 
4. Hike over the Christmas break 

 
We will be hold the Scout Section Investiture next Tuesday 8 December 2015 
starting at 8pm. All new Scouts and those that have joined us from Cubs this year 
will be invested into the Section along with the new Scouters this year. This is us 
welcoming the new members of the Section into the Section. A representative 
from each family should be there, siblings are welcome to come along also.  
 
On Tuesday 15 December 2015 we are planning to go to Dundrum On Ice for our 
Christmas activity, the cost is €11. If you child(ren) will be attending the event 
could you please send the money down next Tuesday 8 December 2015 in an 
envelope marked Ice Skating and their name. All Scouts will meet outside the ice 
rink at 6:30pm and they can be collected around 8pm. Some Scouts are planning 
to go to McDonalds after but this will not be supervised by Scouters.  
 
The ice skating above will be our last meeting for the year and we will start our 
Christmas break. We will start back in the New Year on Tuesday 12 January 
2016. 
 
As the break is so long we are planning to run a hike on Monday 28 December 
2015 to help burn off some of the Christmas pudding!!!! Parents are welcome to join 
us as well, it will be a simple enough hike suitable for all levels. Gary will issue a 
Teamer notification soon, could you please respond to that Yes or No. Could I 
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please ask that you do respond as it will let us know how many will be there on 
the day.  
 
That is enough for now and I hope to see all of you next Tuesday for the 
investiture.  

 
 
Yours in Scouting, 
 
 
_______________ 
29th Dublin Blackrock Scout Section 
 
 


